
Product recall.
Tesco Spinach 350g 

Date of recall: 27/07/25 

Product batches affected

What you should do

Contact details

As a precaution, we are recalling certain 
batches of Tesco Spinach 350g due to the 
possible presence of Listeria monocytogenes. 
This may be a risk to health, if eaten. 

Tesco Spinach 350g 

All batches with a best before date of 25/07/25 up to and including 31/07/25. 

If you’ve bought an affected product, please don’t eat it. Instead, return it to a Tesco 
store where a full refund will be given. No receipt is required. Use our store locator 
to find your nearest  Tesco Ireland store. 

For more information, please contact Tesco Customer Services on 1800 248 123. 

https://www.tesco.ie/store-locator/
https://1800 248 123

